
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Benton City Water Supply would like to thank Mr. Williams Lowe & Mr. Leavie Miller, as we 
approach the end of another year, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 
gratitude for your many years of dedicated service as a director at our organization.  
 
 Your leadership, guidance, and unwavering commitment have been instrumental in 
shaping the success and growth of our company. Your vision and strategic thinking have 
inspired all of us to strive for excellence and have set a standard of professionalism that 
we all aspire to achieve.  
 
 Your contributions have not only been valuable to the organization but have also made a 
significant impact on each of us individually. Your mentorship and support have helped us 
grow both personally and professionally, and we are truly grateful for the knowledge and 
experience you have shared with us.   
 
As you step down from your role as Director, please know that your legacy will continue to 
inspire us and guide us in the years to come. Your dedication and hard work have left an 
indelible mark on our organization, and we are truly grateful for everything you have done.  
 
 On behalf of the entire Benton City Water Supply team, we want to express our deepest 
appreciation for your years of service and wish you all the best in your future endeavors. 
Your presence will be greatly missed, but your influence will continue to shape our 
organization for years to come.   
 
Thank you once again for your outstanding leadership and commitment. We wish you all 
the best in your future endeavors and hope that our paths will cross again in the future.  


